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As is usual, we have begun the term with a focus on our four primary school values: love, 
perseverance, respect and inspire. Just like last week, each class covered this in different 
ways with looking at how we can show these values or how it feels when others show these 
values to us. In our Friday reflection time together, Ruby class’s Annabelle said, 
“Perseverance means you try and try to do something and if it goes wrong you don’t give 
up, you start again. I hope that with perseverance, I can be a vet.” and Topaz’s Megan 
shared, “I inspired my sister to have a go at my Heelys and try them on.”  

 
Diamond 
Ada for her excellent writing this week. Ada has worked hard to include full stops in 
between her words and has started to extend her sentences by adding extra detail!  
Lacey for her brilliant doubles work this week. Lacey has worked hard to double different 
numbers in a variety of practical and recorded ways!! 
 
Emerald 
Tommy for showing excellent perseverance when practicing using the column method in 
Maths. 
Jacob D for impressing us with his super reading comprehension skills this week. 
 
Ruby 
Hayden for trying lots of new activities on the Year 3/4 residential to Kilve Court and being 
an absolute star for the whole of the trip. 
Lilly for being extremely independent on the Year 3/4 residential to Kilve Court and being 
an absolute super star for the whole of the trip. 
 
Topaz 
Liam for working really well in Maths this week, showing great focus and displaying an 
excellent learning attitude. 
Imogen for her honesty in Maths this week, ensuring that she asked for help when she 
needed it so she was able to work independently. A really mature and responsible approach 
to her learning. 



 
Parents’ Evenings 
As you are aware, we are holding our postponed parents’ meetings on the 18th and 19th 
May and we hope you received your confirmation slips, which were sent home earlier this 
week. If the offered date and time can’t work for you, please do contact the office as soon 
as possible to see what other slots are available. These meetings will be face to face in 
school. 
 
Yr3/4 Kilve Court Residential 
A massive well done and thank you to the children and staff for taking part in our first 
residential since 2019. The children were brilliant, giving everything a go (climbing, low 
ropes, grass sledging and more) and were complemented by Kilve Court and other schools’ 
staff for their excellent behaviour – they were a true credit to our school. We are working on 
a way of sharing all the photos from their adventures in the coming weeks. 
 

 
  

 
Bikeability 
We have 4 spaces left to fill by children in Yr5/6, who have not completed the course before. 
Please contact the office by Monday at the very latest if you would like your child to take 
part.   
 
Guitar tuition 
If your child is in Yr2-6 and is interested in learning to play the guitar, then our peripatetic 
guitar teacher has some spaces for new students on Friday afternoons (in school time). 
Please do ask at the office for information on costs and how bookings work. 
 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
In School: 
We will be holding a special Jubilee themed day on Monday 23rd May - there will be lots of 
themed activities which we hope the children will very much enjoy. 
 
Templecombe Jubilee Celebrations: 
There are many fun and enjoyable activities planned over the Jubilee weekend – please go 
to https://www.templecombevillage.uk/jubilee.html to find out more details and get involved. 
 
Scarecrow Competition: 

https://www.templecombevillage.uk/jubilee.html


 
 

 
Bags2School collection – Friday 6th May 
Thank you to everyone who donated clothes to our collection today - we raised a brilliant £152. 
 

Dare to be Different 
Posters came home today outlining our Dare to be Different fundraising event on 23rd May. 
If you have any questions about the day, please do ask Mr Webb. 
 

 
 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Mr Webb  



 

 
  

DATES FOR THE DIARY – 2021/22 Academic Year 
 

Any dates/events added to this list/updated this month 
are highlighted in green for ease of identification 

 
 

MAY:  

9th to 12th Year 6 SATS Week – End of Key Stage 2 National Testing week  

Thursday 12th  Tempest Photography – class groups & Yr6 leavers photos   

Thursday 19th      Bikeability Day 1 (Yr5 & Yr6) 

Friday 20th  Bikeability Day 2 (Yr5 & Yr6) 

Monday 23rd Dare to be different day – see poster above/booking form 

24th to 27th Yr6 Residential to Foxlease 

25th to 27th  Yr5 Residential to Foxlease 

Friday 27th  3.30pm  School closes for half term 

28th MAY to 5th JUNE - HALF TERM 

JUNE:  

Friday 10th Yr6 transition morning at The Gryphon School (8:50-12:00) 

JULY:  

Wednesday 6th  Swap a class afternoon 

Friday 8th   School Sports Event   

 PTFA Summer Fayre 

Monday 11th  1.15pm Topaz Production to school 

Tuesday 12th  PTFA Bags2School Clothes Collection – please drop off donations along lower 
playground wall before 9am 

 6pm Topaz production to parents  

Wednesday 13th 1.45pm  Topaz production to parents  



Friday 15th  Reports sent home 

Monday 18th Yr6 Day Trip – details to follow 
PTFA Outdoor Disco 

Tuesday 19th Yr6 Day Trip – details to follow 

Wednesday 20th   Whole school fun day 

Thursday 21st  Yr6 BBQ and water fight in school time 

Friday 22nd  9.10am End of Term Awards               
2pm  Leavers Service in school hall 

3pm     School Closes for the Summer Break 
 

Please note: all activities/events mentioned above are subject to postponement or cancellation at short 
notice in line with any change in Government guidelines/internal school staffing pressures. 


